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REMINDER!

Community Forum - Bond Planning Update

May 31, 2023

Dear St. Johns Community,

As St. Johns Public Schools continues to look to the future of educating our community’s children, it's important
to understand how our facilities will continue to provide for the future.

Please join us on Monday, June 5 for a Community Forum - Bond Planning Update. After our building
evaluations, stakeholder engagements, and community survey, St. Johns has identified potential projects for
further consideration.

Join us to learn about the identified needs and opportunities, and have a chance to provide feedback. Your
continued input is valued and an important part of the process.

The forum will be held on Monday, June 5 at 6:00 p.m. in the High School Information Center.
Thank you for your time and help in planning the future of St. Johns Public Schools.
Sincerely,

%é%

Mark Palmer
Superintendent
989-227-4050
palmerm@sjredwings.org

Together, we succeed.



